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Sisters, I have been reappointed as LAOH National Editor of the Hibernian Herald by National President Marilyn 

Madigan. I want to thank all my sisters for introducing themselves and their kind words at our National Convention in 

Pittsburgh. It was nice to hear that so many people enjoy the Herald as much as I do. I would be remiss if I did not thank 

Past National President Karen Keane for her vision to get it started and for waiting patiently for my answer to see if I 

would accept the responsibility of this endeavor.  

I will continue with our national newsletter, The Lady Hibernian Herald and maintain our presence in the Hibernian 

Digest. The Lady Hibernian Herald will be posted on the National website, as well as emailed out to those on our 

distribution list. I ask that you share each edition with your county, state, and division sisters. If you do not receive it, but 

would like to, please send me your contact information including what division/state/county you belong to, and I will 

include you on all future emails. 

This newsletter is all about you, the LAOH member, and what you are doing across the country. If you have something to 

include in the newsletter, please send me an article and pictures to be included in the next edition. We would love to 

hear what your members have going on.  

If you have any questions about the Lady Hibernian Herald or would like to subscribe, please reach out to me at 

LAOHnationalnews@gmail.com.  

I will also continue to use our Constant Contact subscription to share additional information with those subscribed. Once 

subscribed, you will receive information on LAOH happenings. These include webinars, updates on Irish issues and 

National news. Please share this information with your sisters. Keeping our sisters well informed and involved in our 

order falls to each of us and we will be stronger for it.  

In our motto of Friendship, Unity and Christian Charity, 

Kim DePeaux 
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